
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject:
Date:

Patrick Donaldson
Terrell, Sarah; RobertPeterson; Eric Christensen; Tom Engels 
Lincoln Allen; Megan Peterson; Katie Furstoss; Flajole, Andy
RE: Suncrest SVC / Minor Project Refinement 4 - Amendment #1 
Tuesday, September 10, 2019 2:42:00 PM

Hi Sarah,

We’ve reviewed the MPR #4 Amendment request and have no concerns. On behalf of Rob, the 
Amendment request is approved.

Thanks,

Patrick Donaldson
Associate
Horizon Water and Environment, LLC
266 Grand Avenue, Suite 210
Oakland, CA 94610
510-986-1617
See our new website at: www.horizonh2o.com

From: Terrell, Sarah 
Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 1:52 PM
To: Robert Peterson; Eric Christensen; Patrick Donaldson; Tom Engels
Cc: Lincoln Allen; Megan Peterson; Katie Furstoss; Flajole, Andy 
Subject: Suncrest SVC / Minor Project Refinement 4 - Amendment #1

Good afternoon,

Attached is a request for an amendment to MPR #4 for the Suncrest SVC Project. The entire area 
surrounding the water tank was originally part of the approved temporary disturbance area in the 
NTP, but was inadvertently left out of MPR #4. We are requesting approval for this amendment by 
9/16/19.

Please let us know if you have any questions about this submittal.

Thank-you,
Sarah Terrell
Horizon West Transmission, LLC
Associate Environmental Specialist
O: 561-691-7680




